
 

 

 

Notice to Dermatologists, Doctors and Laser Technicians: 

 

 This notice is to bring your attention to our association and its members. This is to help 

connect you and your staff to Electrolysis professionals in Alberta. 

 

 The Electrolysis Society of Alberta incorporated in November 1980. As an association, 

we represent a majority of the electrologists in the province of Alberta. To promote the 

Electrolysis profession and the understanding of it, the ESA provides continuing 

education and resources to our members and the public. 

 

The ESA is an organization of professional electrolysis practitioners in Alberta. Our 

objectives are designed to provide a standard of excellence for practitioners that the 

consumer can trust. 

 

You can expect that our members are certified through the association with the 

Federation of Canadian Electrolysis Associations. We are engaged in ongoing education, 

and training to achieve excellence in our domain. We meet or exceed the standards of 

health and safety, by upholding the Alberta’s Health Standards and Guidelines for 

Personal Services. 

 

As the laser hair removal industry has grown, members of the ESA have noted that the 

two practices can have a complimentary effect. There have been many clients treated by 

our members who initially choose laser hair removal, then find that electrolysis is 

necessary to complete the effort to get the desired final results.  

 

Our association has never had a liability claim against one of its members.  This solidifies 

the need for our association in the absence of our profession being regulated. The 

Electrolysis Society of Alberta is a safe place for the respected professionals to go to our 

web site and have your clients select a “qualified” electrologist.  

 

If you have clients requiring post-laser treatment, we ask that you direct them to our web 

site at www.onlineesa.com for a list of highly trained electrologists in their area.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.onlineesa.com/

